ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL 21 AuGuUST 2017
Item 8.1 Parliamentarian and Departmental Letters received by the Mayor
Appendix 3 Correspondence Inwards - Office of the Minister for Local Government - dated 24 July 2017
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IMPLEMENTATION OF CONTAINER DEPOSIT LEGISLATION FOR VICTORIA

Thank you for your letter of 10 July 2017 to the Hon Natalie Hutchins MP, Minister for Local
Government, regarding the above matter.

Minister Hutchins appreciates you raising this matter with her; however, this issue is within the
responsibilities of the Minister for Minister for Energy Environm_ent and Climate Change.

To ensure your concerns are given the appropriate attention, your correspondence has been
forwarded to the office of the Hon Lily D’Ambrosio MP, Minisier for Energy Environment and Climate
Change, for consideration.

Yours sincerely

ROBERT LAROCCA
Chief of Staff
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